
   

 

4 December 2020 

 

 

 

 

Dear Colleague, 
 
On behalf of Accent Music Education Hub, I am delighted to invite your child to attend a new after 
school Gospel Choir which will take place each Thursday in St Elphin’s Parish Hall, Church Street, 
Warrington WA1 2TL between 4pm and 5pm, commencing 16 January 2020. 
 
The choir is being offered in direct response to those pupils who are looking to continue their Gospel 
Singing studies: primarily to those in Years 5 and 6, with a view to bridging Transition into Key Stage 
3 and promoting further involvement with secondary schools. This activity is offered free of charge 
and will be directed by Mel Birkett (Lead Gospel Tutor), supported by Janet Whittingham (Deputy 
Commissioner and Vocal Strategy Lead)  
 
Please complete and return the reply slip below to your child’s Gospel Singing Tutor, no later than 
Friday 10 January if you would like to enrol them for this group. 
 
Please don’t hesitate to make contact with a member of the Accent Team if you require further 
information: Abby Boak (aboak@warrington.gov.uk – 01925 442097) or Susan Hague 
(shague@warrington.gov.uk – 01925 442160).  
 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
Janice Pounds, Music Education Commissioner 
 


